
The Rules Committee
Elected members of the rules committee for 2008

The function of the Rules Committee is to ensure that the game is being played observing the 
rules stipulated by S.S.B.C.A. in the Laws of Cricket and Additional Rules.

No one is allowed to bend or break any rule to achieve success.

Any deviation from these rules, resulting in a team  using the system of "protesting the game" to 
the Rules Committee, must follow the guidelines listed below:-

1. All protests must be submitted within 24 hours from the conclusion of the game to any 
Designated Officer of the Management committee with a fee of $50.00.

If you are successful in your protest you will be refunded your fee and the offending team will be 
fined as determined by the Rules Committee...

2. In relation to unregistered player(s) a team if requested MUST produce his team photo I.D. 
Failure to produce this picture I.D. must be reported in a written report to the Secretary of 
SSBCA. or any designated Officer, who will forward the written report to the Rules Committee, 
who eventually will address the matter and report to both teams.   

3. Is is compulsory that the opposing captain and umpire(s) be notified before the start or during 
the game of the intent to protest. Failing to adhere to this request, the protest will be rejected.

4. When sending in a protest please uses the standard form, which you will find in your 
Membership Kit, and PLEASE complete all the questions asked. Failing to complete this form 
correctly will result in delay and probably cost your team the game.

5. You will be notified by E-MAIL of the results within 24 hour s of the hearing. If there is a delay 
you will be advised of the delay by E-MAIL.

6. No player is allowed to contact any member of the Rules Committee.

7. All protests will be posted on the Internet with the results

The management committee has the right to revoke the status of any member of the disciplinary 
committee if found not performing there duties. ALL INFORMATION AND DISCUSSION 
HELD BY THE DISCIPLINARY COMMITTEE MUST BE KEPT CONFIDENTAIL AT ALL 
TIMES. ONLY THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE HAS THE RIGHT TO REVIEW ALL 
INFORMATION AND DISCUSSION FROM THE DISCILLNARY COMMITTEE


